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Hearing scheduled on draft regulations for Gross Receipts Tax on services 

 
The New Mexico Taxation and Revenue Department will hold a hearing Aug. 10 on 
proposed changes to the rules governing Gross Receipts Tax on services. 
 
The proposed changes are intended to reflect changes in state law and provide guidance 
for marketplace providers and sellers on when services are subject to Gross Receipts 
Tax.  
 
The hearing will take place at 10 a.m. on Tuesday, Aug. 10, 2021 through the Webex 
virtual meeting platform. Interested parties may participate using the following 
information:  
 
https://nm-tax.webex.com/nm-
tax/j.php?MTID=m89c40dd3456122210f5483dfb3e9d5b2.  
 
Meeting number (access code): 132 352 6577 
Meeting password: 08102021 
 
People also may participate by telephone by dialing 1-844-621-3956. 
 
Any oral comments made during this hearing will be recorded and any electronic 
written comments can be submitted during the hearing at policy.office@state.nm.us. 
 
Individuals with disabilities who need any form of auxiliary aid to attend or participate 
in the public hearing are asked to contact Alicia Romero at Alicia.Romero@state.nm.us. 
The Taxation and Revenue Department will make every effort to accommodate all 
reasonable requests but cannot guarantee accommodation of a request that is not 
received at least 10 calendar days prior to the scheduled hearing.  
 
Copies of the proposed rule changes can be found at www.tax.newmexico.gov/proposed-
regulations-hearing-notices.aspx or are available upon request by contacting the Tax 
Policy Office at policy.office@state.nm.us.  
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The final rules, if filed, will be filed as required by law on or about August 26, 2021.  
 
Written comments on the proposals can submitted by email to 
policy.office@state.nm.us or by mail to the Taxation and Revenue Department, Tax 
Information and Policy Office, Post Office Box 630, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-0630 
or on or before August 10, 2021. All written comments received by the agency will be 
posted on www. tax.newmexico.gov no more than three business days following receipt 
to allow for public review. 
 
The Taxation and Revenue Department serves the State of New Mexico by providing fair 
and efficient tax and motor vehicle services. It administers more than 35 tax programs 
and distributes revenue to the State and to local and tribal governments throughout 
New Mexico. 
 
The Department strives to reduce taxpayer burden through clearer communication, 
statutes, regulations, forms, correspondence and instructions. 
 
Connect with us on tax.newmexico.gov, LinkedIn, YouTube and Twitter @NM_MVD 
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